
Wednesday 15th January 2025 

Hello Everyone! 

It seems ages since I was in school last (even though it has only been 8 school days!) I 

do know what has been happening in school as Mrs Ward keeps Miss Barker up to date 

and then Miss Barker lets me know.  Plus, Miss Barker and I look at our school website.  

Well done to all of you who were praised last week and I know that you all received a 

certificate congratulating you on all your Dojo points last term! 

So what have I been up to…. 

I had a lovely Christmas and was very lucky that I received so many Christmas Presents  

 

 

I really enjoyed playing in the snow at new year 

 



 

 

I am missing you all 

 

 

Remember to be kind to each other and work hard for your teachers. I will see 

you all soon. 

Martha xx                     
(Still St Paul’s Peel CE Primary School Well-Being Companion)                               
 

  


